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APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE

N. 8250/15 22 July 2015

Dear Bishop Sherrington,

At the request of the Secretariat of State, I have been asked to
inform that, the Holy Father, Pope Francis, on learning of the Day for
Life 2015, due to be held in England and Wales on Sunday 26" July
2015, wishes to convey his good wishes and prayers for a successful and
Inspiring event.

The Holy Father cordially imparts his Apostolic Blessing upon all
those persons who are participating in this significant event and working
in any way for the promotion of the dignity of every human person from
the moment of conception until natural death.

With my own prayerful good wishes for a very successful Day and
with my warm personal regards, I remain

Yours sincerely in the Lord
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Archbishop Antonio Mennini
Apostolic Nuncio

Rt Rev. John Sherrington
Auxiliary Bishop of Westminster
LONDON



